
 

 

4585 Hilton Parkway Suite 100, Colorado Springs, CO 80907 
Phone: 719-592-1800 • CSHBA.com 

MEMO 

To: Erin Powers, Stormwater Enterprise 
From: HBA Utility Committee 
Date: September 23, 2020 
Subject: 2021 Proposed Drainage Fee Increase 

On behalf of the Housing & Building Association of Colorado Springs (CSHBA), we would like 
to thank you for giving us the opportunity to review the proposed fee increases to the 2021 
Drainage Fee Schedule 
 
After review from our members, no major concerns were identified regarding the proposed fee 
increase of 3.5%.  
 
We look forward to continued collaboration with the Stormwater Enterprise team. 
 
Thank you, 
Loren Moreland 
Utility Committee Chair 
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